
New Wokingham Rd Surgery Patient Participation Group 
 
Annual General Meeting:  Friday 9th June 2017 
 
 
Present: 
Andy Wells-King Brian O’Regan  
Eleanor London Judy O’Regan 
Jane Currie Mary Twomey 
Brenda Metcalfe  Noel Twomey 
 
1. Apologies for Absence & Welcome 
Apologies were received from Sue Honey and Dani Wheeler. Andy 
welcomed to the meeting two new members Mary and Noel Twomey.  
 
2. Chairman’s Report 
Andy gave a report on the group’s activities during the last year. A copy 
is attached. Members thanked Andy for his continued excellent 
chairmanship.  
 
3. Treasurer’s Report 
Judy distributed a summary of the latest accounts showing that a total of 
£600 has been paid to our chosen charity My Cancer, My Choices. There 
is currently £134 in the bank which includes the £100 surgery float.  
 
4. Election of Officers 
The following people were elected:- 
Chairman – Andy Wells-King 
Vice Chairman – Brian O’Regan 
Treasurer – Judy O’Regan 
Secretary – Eleanor London 
 
There was no other business.  
 
EL  
16th June 2017 


